Corbett Education Foundation

35800 E. Historic Columbia River Highway, Corbett, OR 97019

February 7, 2023

Corbett School District No. 39
Attn: School Board Members
35800 E. Hist. Columbia River Hwy.
Corbett, OR 97019

BY:

Dear Corbett School Board Members:

The ebbs and flows of the passage of time make marks on the lives of all of us. Some are unexpected and can catch us
off guard, while others are anticipated and planned for. One undeniable constant for the Corbett Education
Foundation remains the need to support Corbett students through our scholarship program as they continue their
educations following high schoo! graduation.

As a faithful scholarship donor for many years, we cannot thank you enough for the support you have given our
program. Without the generosity of you and other supporters, we would not be able to administer the financial aid to
Corbett students that we do. With your help, we have provided 769 scholarships since 2000 totaling over $402,500.
THANK YOU !

We are asking for your support once again. Whether you are able to contribute the same amount you’ve generously
provided in the past or whether a different amount is more in line with your current circumstances, please know that
any amount you can give is helpful and will benefit a Corbett graduate.

We have taken the liberty of enclosing an invoice representative of your previous donation and a return envelope with
this inquiry. If you are not able to send full payment at this time but are able to commit to funding a scholarship for
this academic year, please let us now and we’ll again include your scholarship in the lineup. We will gladly accept
partial donations between now and September, when checks are sent to colleges and universities, if that is more
suitable. Just let us know your intentions and what works best for you. If you are not able to fund a scholarship this
year, we understand circumstances change and there are times when adjustments need to be made. Whether a full
scholarship or a donation to be combined with others, any support you can provide is a help and we sincerely
appreciate all you have done for us.

Please either use the enclosed envelope or call my cell, 503-964-0287, by April 14, 2023, to let us know if you’ll be able
to assist us or if you have any questions. You can also reach us via email at
dgranberg@corbetteducationfoundation.org. Receiving responses by the April 14' date will help us determine the
number of funded scholarships available this year.

Again, School Board Members, we greatly appreciate all the support you have provided to CEF. We couldn’t have
done this without you!

Gratefully,
D%erg
CEF Scholarship Committee Member

Enclosures
Strengthening Community Through Improved Education



